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Eleventh Sunday in Oridnary Time 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration of the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 
 

Saturday, 4:00 pm  Sunday, 10:00 am 
 

Wednesday and Thursday, 9:00 am 
First Friday, 10:00am 

Holy Days of Obligation, 6:30 pm 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation  
 

One hour before each Mass until Fifteen minutes before Mass or by appointment 



Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

FIRST READING: (Job 38:1,8-11) 2
nd

 Reading (2 Corinthians 5:14-17) Gospel (Mark 4:35-41) 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE 

HOSPITAL OR ON HOSPICE: Please keep all the 

sick and their caregivers in your prayers.  

 

 

PRAYER BOOK: The prayer book in the 

narthex is available for all prayer requests. 

Please pray daily for these requests.     

 

PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS: Especially our families, 

friends and loved ones who are currently in active 

military service: Joseph Byrd (Stateside) Brett King 

(Stateside) Delia King (Stateside), Jason King 

(Stateside) Please keep all of our brave men and women 

in your prayers. Please call the office to add to or 

remove names from this list, 

 

PLEASE JOIN OUR PARISH! We would love to have 

you as a registered member of St. Patrick. If you would 

like to join our parish, please pick up a Census Card in 

the narthex, fill it out and put it in the collection basket. 

  

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS WHO ARE  

UNABLE TO LEAVE THEIR HOMES Mickey 

Davidson, Pat Rogato and Kevin Whitaker. Please 

keep these, all the homebound, and their caregivers in 

your prayers. If you know of any parishioner who 

should be added to or removed from this list, please 

contact the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR DEEPEST CONDOLENCES to the family 

and friends of Norma Broach who passed away last 

Monday. There will be no funeral. May God grant her 

eternal rest. 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: We are still in need of 

volunteers for all Saturdays and Sundays after Mass 

to provide coffee and snacks.  If you and a friend, or 

family would be willing to provide and serve, please 

let the church office know.   

 

GAETON GOTCHA UPDATE: Have you received 

your complimentary magnet yet? What a great way to 

remember our friend Gaeton! Thanks to parishioner 

Pam Palmer for donating these as incentives for our 

fundraiser. If you haven’t purchased your shamrock, 

there’s no time like the present! Still some great prizes 

left on the board with more being donated weekly. 

Remember, cash, check or plastic accepted! With each 

$5 donated you get a chance at cash prizes totaling 

over $2,500.  Visit our table after the weekend 

Masses, support this fundraiser, and get ready for the 

grand prize drawing at our parish picnic on Sunday, 

September 12th! Full details, rules and a list of our 

sponsors at https://www.saintpatrickcc.com/gotcha.  

 
PARISH PICNIC: Plans are being made for our 

fundraising grand prize drawing and parish picnic to 

be held on Sunday, September 12, immediately 

following our 10:00 Mass. If you are able to 

volunteer, please see Pam Palmer. 

 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF 

COMMUNION: changes have been made at the 

Diocesan level regarding the appointments of 

Extraordinary Ministers.  If you are currently serving, 

or if you would like to be considered to begin serving, 

as an Extraordinary Minister of the Eucharist, please 

sign up on the sheet provided next to the prayer 

request book in the narthex. 

 

HOSPITALITY/CHAUFFER VOLUNTEER(S)  
needed  to support our Cross Catholic Outreach Priest, 

Fr. Gabriel Lormeus, who will be visiting our parish 

on July 10th and 11th. We will need someone to 

transport him to and from the airport as well as take 

him to the rectory and to St. Patrick in time for 

confessions and Mass. He will also need hospitality 

for meals. If you are available that weekend for all or 

part of the hospitality needed, please call the office or 

speak with Fr. Weis.  

  

 

 

11
th

 Sunday of the Year The reign of God is being 

planted now. How is it taking root in you. Trust that you 

can make a difference by nurturing God’s life in you. 

(Mark 4:26-34)   Let us pray for our Church, that we 

may become strong and fruitful as we strive to further 

God’s reign.  (Vocation View is sponsored by  Serra 

Club) 

https://www.saintpatrickcc.com/gotcha


 

 

 

RCIA Considering joining the Catholic Church? 

Catholic but never confirmed? Need to make your 

First Communion? Want to be baptized?  Let us 

help you!  Check out our RCIA classes for adults 

considering joining the Catholic Church. Come and 

Learn. For more information, please call the church 

office.  Weekly classes are each Tuesday, at 6:00 

pm September – April. 
 

VBS - Dates for our 2-Day Vacation Bible School ( 

6pm - 8pm ) are "penciled in" for July 21 and 22, 

2021. Before we begin the preparation and 

recruiting staff for the event, please place your 

name on the Sign Up sheet on the Choir Room door 

if your child(ren) will be attending. Finalization can 

take place when we know the number of attendees 

and volunteers. Thank you.  

DIOCESAN CONFERENCE AUGUST 13/14 - Please “Save the Date” for a Year of the Parish and the 

Eucharist diocesan conference on August 13
th

 and 14
th

 at the Shrine of the Blessed Sacrament in 

Hanceville.  The theme of the conference will be: “From the rising of the sun to its setting, a perfect offering is 

made.” There will be Eucharist adoration and a Eucharistic procession on Friday night, the 13
th

, and speakers 

(including Dr. Scott Hahn and Dr. John Bergsma) on Saturday – with both an English and a Spanish 

track.  More information in the coming weeks… 

 

THE PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP will meet on Saturday, June 19th at 10am at Our Lady of Sorrows 

Catholic Church in Homewood, Al.  All are welcome to join us for an hour of prayer/rosary/adoration and Holy 

Mass led by Fr. Mugagga Epah.  There will be no meeting in July and we will resume August 21st.  For more  

information, contact Angela Kolar at angkolar@att.net.  "Pray, Hope, and Don't Worry!" Padre Pio... pray for 

us! 
  

THE KINGHTS ARE SMOKING AGAIN! The Knights of Columbus will be smoking 

Boston butts for the Fourth of July. They are $35. We will be taking orders until Sunday, June 

27. Boston butts can be picked up the weekend of the Third and Fourth of July. See Dale Blanchard or any 

Knight to place your order. 

 

NEW COUNCIL 10567 OFFICERS ELECTED - Congratulations to McCahill Smith, who was elected to 

serve as Council 10567 Grand Knight for the 2021 – 2022 fraternal year. Other officers elected are Jeff 

Blanchard, Deputy Grand Knight; Anthony Brooklere, Chancellor; Doug Blanchard, Warden; Tim Rigsby, 

Inside Guard; Joseph Conte, Outside Guard; Joe Schober, Recorder; Todd Wellborn, Treasurer; William Boone, 

Advocate; and Don Byrd, Three-Year Trustee. Other non-elected or appointed offices include Father Anthony 

Weis, Chaplain; Larry Cannon, Financial Secretary; Don Cannon, Lecturer; James Nelson, Two-Year Trustee; 

and Mike Wehby, Jr., One Year Trustee. The new officers begin their term on July 1. 

 

 

SHAWL MINISTRY: The Prayer Shawl Ministry will not meet this Monday. Please join us on 

Monday, June 15
th

 at 6:30 pm.  Interested in joining?   Call Mary Evans.  
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2
nd

 Collection   Weekly Mass Schedule      
  

 
 

School Subsidy   Saturday  06/12  4:00  pm   Rose Muro -   

    Sunday  06/13                      10:00 am    For the People    

    Monday  06/14  No Mass 

    Tuesday  06/15  9:00 am @St. Stanislaus 

    Wednesday 06/16  9:00 am   Don Lyda -    

    Thursday  06/17  9:00 am   Charles Perricotti -   

    Friday  06/18                 9:00 am @St. Stanislaus 

St. Vincent de Paul   Saturday  06/19   4:00 pm   Kathy Brown -   

    Sunday  06/20                 10:00 am   For the People   

 

 

 
 

SVdP 2ND COLLECTION next WEEKEND 06/19 – 06/20:   So far this fiscal year, 10/01 thru 06/07 

your generous contributions helped us distribute 45 sets of groceries (value $4500) and pay $11,902 for 

utilities, rent, and repair to a roof.   St. Patrick and St. Stanislaus continue to be generous with this 

mission of helping those in need. Throughout the pandemic you have supported the mission. While we 

are still not doing home visits, due to the Pandemic, we continue to take calls and do phone interviews with our 

friends in need.  Keep in mind that there are persons in Church with you over the weekend that are in need. 

Please be generous as your means allow so we may continue this needed ministry. Please keep in your prayers 

those that need help, as well as the members of SVdP that volunteer their time to this ministry. Thank you and 

God Bless 

SVDP MEETING: Our next meeting is Sunday, 

June 13th. 

 

PANTRY NEEDS 

 

SHOP AT AMAZONSMILE:  Amazon will 

donate a portion of any online purchase to SVdP.  

Simply click the icon on the SVdP page on St. 

Patrick website to place your order.  Donations will 

be computed by AMAZON and automatically 

transferred to our account. 

 

Flour

Dry Beans 
Dry Soup 

Mayo 

Mustard

Canned Peas 

 
 

Eleventh Sunday of Ordinary Time: In the Gospel, Jesus 
says: “This is how it is with the reign of God. A man scatters 
seed on the ground. He goes to bed and gets up day after 
day. Through it all the seed sprouts and grows without his 
knowing how it happens.” Through your almsgiving you are 
sowing seeds that grow far greater than you know. The 
coins placed in the St. Vincent de Paul Poor Box bring 
Christ love and compassion to the poor.  
 


